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Young people can cool off for free 

 
 
 
Teenagers living in the Camden area are eligible for free entry to two public swimming pools during 
the month of January in the school holidays. 
 
The Cool Off in Camden program is a trial being run by Council’s Youth Services to encourage 
outdoor activity for residents aged between 12 and 18 years or in school years 7 - 12. 
 
“This initiative offers young people an active option during their extended summer holiday break,” 
said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 
 
“Our swimming pools are an excellent place for people to socialise, exercise and escape the heat 
when needed,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
The access card provides free entry for up to eight visits to Camden War Memorial Pool and Mount 
Annan Leisure Centre between 1-29 January.  
 
Places are limited and the access card can be collected by a parent of the young person or the 
young person themselves from Camden and Narellan Libraries, the Council administration building 
in Oran Park or at either of the swimming pools.  
 
It is recommended that card holders arrive early at each pool to avoid disappointment. There is a 
limit of 30 free places per day at each pool. 
 
Details are available on Council’s website or contact 4654 7777 for more information. 
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